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Hello Janice: 
I couldn't resist forwarding this picture from today's Throwback Thursday in the StarPhoenix . It is a
picture from the 1980 National Chef's Association Conference held in Saskatoon. Peter was on the
planning committee. They used horse-drawn carriages to take the chefs from the Bessborough Hotel
to the Western Development Museum for their supper. They ate locally made farmer sausage, sitting
on straw bales, while trekking over to the museum. 
Another perfect example of the enjoyment Peter gets from contributing to, and sharing, the offerings
of this beautiful city with everyone! 
Pretty darn neat! 
Enjoy the day,
Joanne Speirs
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